

December 2018



Green Room Newsletter!

Dear Parents,

It's hard to believe it is December already. Your children have been working so hard this year. We are so proud of all the hard work they've done. We thank you for your support on our Operation Christmas Child fundraiser. Your children earned \$115 by doing chores, which will give a child a wonderful Christmas. That is truly amazing!!!!!

This month we will be talking about the real meaning of Christmas. We will be making cards and writing letters to the seniors at Brookdale Senior Center to brighten their holiday and give them joy. We will also be working on simple addition & subtraction, tens & ones, and greater than & less than. We will continue to work on our writing and learning our sight words.

Important Dates:

Dec 19 @ 1:00 Christmas Program (details to come) & last day of classes Dec 20-Jan 7 Christmas Break

Conversation Starters: Ask your children about the true meaning of Christmas & how it makes them feel. Also ask about the superheroes of the Bible!

We wish you a very blessed holiday and a very Merry Christmas!!! Julie Jankowski & Cheyenna Starkovich

